
Town of Wilmington 
Recreation Commission 
Minutes of the Meeting 

October 1, 2020 
 

Present:   

Members –Charles Biondo, Sheila Burke, Michael Burns, Jennifer Crane and Laurie Robarge 

Also in Attendance - Recreation Director, Karen Campbell and Senior Clerk, Linda Kanter. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:05 p.m. 

 

Minutes 

The March 12, 2020 Meeting Minutes were accepted unanimously.  Motion by Jennifer Crane;  

second by Charles Biondo.  

 

Director’s Report:  Karen Campbell reviewed the details of the Monthly Reports for the months of March 

through September. 

 

Old Business: 

 

 

New Business: 

Review of impact of the corona virus on Recreation:  Karen provided an overview of program 

cancellations, modifications and future planning to the Commissioners. 

 

November Meeting Date Change:  Commission members unanimously agreed to change the date 

of the November meeting.  

 

Santa’s Workshop:  The decision as to whether or not to hold this annual event will be made 

based on state guidelines in place in the weeks leading up to the event. 

 

Commission Reorganization:  By unanimous votes, the Commissioners have reelected Michael 

Burns as Chairman and Charles Biondo as Vice Chairman.   

 

Discussion/Questions: 

 

 

 

The next meeting will be held on Thursday, November 12, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:58 p.m. by a unanimous vote.  Motion by Jennifer Crane;  

second by Laurie Robarge.   

 

Submitted by: 

 

Linda Kanter 

Senior Clerk, Recreation Department  


